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 Here’s hoping MRYC is one of your happy places in
life!

When I turn off Broadway and curve to the right,
then downhill to the left and under the quaint little
bridge, I see the river over top of the pool area, I am

reminded to make sure I breathe in deeply and
exhale any cares I brought with me. I want to

intentionally keep MRYC one of my happy places,
no matter how complex the issue is I’m working on

or what the meeting is about or what employee
needs to be met with. Imagine the impact if we all
keep MRYC one of our happy places; speak no ill

will; no negativity; reach out and spread joy!
 

Yes, I can be happy even tho’ we are making tough
decisions, even tho’ we are in a turn-around year.
We are making it happen! It’s working because we

are working together, doing the right things for the
club. This is way too big a job for one! However,

there are many who contribute hundreds of hours
to MRYC doing all sorts of various (yet very

important) tasks. Let’s live in a spirit of
appreciation! Thank you….seems so insufficient, yet

genuine!
 

At Your Service as Vice Commodore,

Sally Perz

From our Rear Commodore and
Dockmaster, Craig Stead:

Docs are all in!  The electric is completely
hooked up.  We have to finish running water

from the front of the pool to the end of
skunk hollow. The harbor is open if you wish

to bring your boat in.  It will be sometime
next week before we can finish up the water.

The contractors cut an opening in front of
the club which is the only way for the larger
boats to get in and out The "pontooners", if

they wish, they can go all the way up
Delaware Creek and around.

Thank you for all the help getting the docks
ready.  I hope everybody has a safe boating

season this summer.



Bud Butler and family!

APRIL was full of FUN events:

Member Wendi Hendricks, owner of
STARbound Models/Talent, put on a

fabulous fashion show in the ballroom.

Share information on events at the club! Send ideas for newsletter articles and features! 
We want to hear from YOU!

mrycnewsletter@gmail.com

PEEP
those fruit

kabobs
from our
very own
kitchen

crew!

David recently shared: “I worked for Starbucks as district manager for approximately
12 years.  That’s where my passion for coffee started. I loved the fact that people

would gather over a cup to get caught up with an old friend, go out on a date, or have a
meeting - coffee brings people together. Our motto is quality, community and

comfort: we prep all our own food and handcraft all of our syrups in house; the menu
is largely inspired by craft cocktails - the Pecan Bourbon Latte is our most popular and

our signature drink!”

They offer 9 different roasts; orders taken online at copperpresscoffee.com; free
shipping, too. Copper Press Roastery is growing and will eventually be in different

markets, Cheers to our MRYC  members, David, Alison and family!

MRYC members David and Alison Schwartz, owners
of Copper Press Roastery, opened in April of 2022 at

5905 Weckerly Road, in Whitehouse.

Sally and Joe Perz
enjoying coffee at

Copper Press
Roastery

Table Decor thanks to Allison Perz!



FACTS, NOT RUMORS, PLEASE:
 

Vice Commodore Briefings are meant for open communication exchange.  The last one for the
season is May 4th at 10a.m. MDR level.  These will resume in September.

1.

New menu is mainly the work of our Chef with input from many members.  Thanks for those who
made suggestions.

2.

Tap room will close once pool is open  HOWEVER, if the pool has to close due to inclement
weather, the tap room will then open.

3.

Reminder: monthly minimum increases to $100 starting this month-May.  It was voted in by the
membership months ago, but delayed until May.

4.

Thursday Burger Nights hosted by membership committee will start June 6, 2024, 5pm weekly.  
Come, bring family and friends!  No other food service available that night.

5.

There is no plan to increase dues or fees.  We need to increase club membership and use our
club – isn’t that better than raising dues and fees?  Please do your part!

6.

 May 19th Open House for perspective new members.  If each current member would get one
potential member to attend 5.19 we will increase our membership for sure.  Please do your part.  
You don’t have to be there.  Send perspective member(s) and let me know the name(s) of those
you are sending.  They will be well taken care of.

7.

MRYC Bylaws are in big need of overhauling.  That work started last year and continues.  Get
involved and come to the meetings in which rationale for changes will be given and thoroughly
discussed.  Your feedback is important.  There is no intent to ram anything through.  It’s a
thoughtful process and many of the changes have been discussed with many of our members
already.  It’s a new day and change is needed!  Sorry this may need to happen during the
summer months…..

8.

As a member of MRYC, you are asked to invite interested
potential members to the May 19th open house event.  Taste
the chef’s offerings, tour the club, learn about membership

options and more.  Discounted initiation fees on this day.  You
can ensure it’s a success by getting the word out.  Let’s grow

our club!

 Thanks to the Membership Committee for all the planning for
this event and for being prepared to take applications of new
members.  Current members are welcome to meet and greet

those you have invited!  Thanks in advance.




